
This week, Christmas has well and truly arrived at St Martin’s School! 

We’ve had Dover Class and Deal & Dymchurch Class’s Plays, the Year 5 & 6 Carol 

Concert at the Church, and preparations are well-underway for the Christmas Fayre 

this afternoon! Here are some photos of us enjoying our performances: 



We wanted to say a huge thank you for your donations to support the school’s Christmas Fayre; 

we were overwhelmed by your generosity! 

The school have been saving all proceeds from the recent fayres to pay for new playground 

markings and are anticipating that we will have the funds to have these installed in the New 

Year! 

Learning to Dream, Learning to Believe, Able to Succeed! 

We hope all the children who saw Santa in his grotto 

this week enjoyed their visit! 

 

A special thank you to all the St Martin’s elves who 

helped set up and run the grotto! 

December 

Tuesday 12th: Years 3 & 4 Christingle Service 

9:00am 

Wednesday 13th: Flu Immunisations 

 - Christmas Dinner & Christmas Jumper day  

Thursday 14th: Class Christmas Parties  

Friday 15th: End of Term 2 

January 

Wednesday 3rd: Start of Term 3 

 Year 5 Learning Lift Off—don’t forget your 

costume! 

 

 

 

 

 


